TO: All Incoming and Returning Student-Athletes

FROM: Lori A. Rafferty, PhD, ATC

Director of Sports Medicine

## **RE: PRE-PARTICIPATION PHYSICAL EXAMINATIONS**

In order to compete in intercollegiate athletics you must have a pre-participation physical examination. Enclosed are the forms needed. This is in **addition** to the form that is required by student health.

- 1. Please fill out all the information requested 5 pages
- 2. Have your physician or appropriate medical personnel (MD, DO, PA, RN) fill-out the last page.
- 3. Make a copy of both sides of your medical insurance card and/or prescription cards
- 4. If you will be 18 years old when you arrive on campus, please sign the forms. If you will still be minor, have your parents sign the forms.
- 5. Bring the forms and the copy of the insurance card with you when you report for your first team meeting. You will not be able to participate in any team activity until you turn in your forms!

DO NOT MAIL THESE FORMS TO THE STUDENT HEALTH CENTER, ATHLETIC OR SPORTS MEDICINE DEPARTMENTS. BRING THEM WITH YOU WHEN YOU REPORT TO FOR YOUR FIRST TEAM MEETING!!!!!!!